
Otis A. Mason Elementary School Meet the Teacher 

  Tuesday, August 9th, 2022 

We are so excited to see everyone on August 9th. For ease of parking, families will enter through either the bus loop (1st 
parking lot) or the parent pick-up loop (2nd parking lot).  

Time Meet the Greet 

8:00 – 9:00 K (PPU Door) and 5th (Bus Door) 

9:00- 10:00 ESE Pre-K (PPU Door) and 4th (Bus Door) 

10:00 – 11:00 1st (PPU Door) and 3rd (Bus Door) 

11:00 – 12:00 ESE Self-Contained (PPU Door) & 2nd (Bus Door) 

*PPU – Parent Pick Up 
 
Parents and families entering Meet and Greet will enter through either the bus loop (1st parking lot) or parent pick-up 
loop (2nd parking lot). 
 
ALL will EXIT through the front doors. 
  

IN the KNOW……PTO News 

PTO will start collecting items for our Teachers' "Back to School" Survival Goody bags and they need your contributions 
to make it happen.  

All items can be dropped off at the lobby area in front of the office's main entrance between 7/18-7/29 from 7:30 am-
3:30 pm, weekdays only. There will be bins clearly labeled for collection-just drop and go. Sign up here : 

https://bit.ly/OMESteachers 

We want to show our amazing teachers and staff how much we appreciate all they do and get them ready for a great 
school year.  

We      our Mason Family!!! Thank you for all you do! 

More News to Know: 

• You will learn your student’s teacher’s name by accessing it through the Home Access Center (HAC) on August 
8th. Need help? See our OMES website or call us M-F 7:30-3:30. 

• On August 9th during Meet and Greet, do not forget to visit our OMES Café’ for information about our OMES 
PTO, The Good News Club, Bus Transportation, our OMES Extended Day Program, and more.  

• To maximize your experience on August 9th, please follow the directions provided for entering and exiting the 
building. All will exit through the main hallway doors by the front office. We look forward to a great school year!  

• Otis A. Mason Elementary School is an “A” school again this year! We are proud and we know you are proud 
too! OMES parents, your child attends an “A” rated school! WE did it TOGETHER!!  Give your student(s) and their 
teachers a round of applause! 

Building unity,  

Monique Keaton 
Proud principal of Otis A. Mason Elementary 
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